
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
– Friday 19th October 2018 

Attendance  
Week Beg: 08/10/18 and 
15/10/18.  
 

The information below tells you 
the attendance % for each class, 
for the last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 98.3 91.6 

2 99.0 96.3 

3 95.3 96.3 

4 98.3 97.9 

5 94.2 92.7 

6 99.1 99.1 

7 100 98.3 

8 97.4 97.4 

9 93.7 94.8 

10 85.0 97.5 

11 98.7 97.5 

12 94.3 98.8 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Punctuality 
 
The information below tells 
you how many times a child 
has been late at each Key 
Stage in the last two weeks. 
 

Rec/KS1 KS2 

16 24 

13 18 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school on time!  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Following on from my last Head Teacher’s letter, I am happy to inform you 
all that we have appointed a new teacher to take Year 4 when Mr Coldwell 
leaves at half term. Our new teacher is called Mr Lines and he has already 
been in school this week getting to know everyone and the school! We look 
forward to him joining the team. Parents of children in Year 4 can meet 
him next week at their child’s consultation time appointment with Mr 
Coldwell on Wednesday 24th October.  
 
After half term our Christmas Dates will come out to parents/carers in 
order to give you plenty of notice regarding some of our events. They can 
also be found on the academy’s website and on the academy’s APP. Please 
keep these safe when they come out as we wouldn’t want anyone to miss 
out! 
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 
  

PD Days – no pupils in school 
for staff training on the 
following dates: 

Friday 26th October 
Friday 30th November  

 

 

 

Following our parent workshop with the NSPCC last week, here 
is a really helpful website and APP to download that enables you 
to find out a lot more information about the APPs your child is 
using.  

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 
 

 
 
 

If you are not happy about the way 
in which someone has been 
communicating online, please use 
the CEOP button and report. This 
can be found on some websites /  

APPs or by going to: https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/  
The CEOP button can be used to report by both adults and 
children. 

Teach your child to stay safe online 

Visit our website for 
further guidance and 
links to support. 
https://www.easterside
academy.co.uk/e-
safety/  

 

 

 

Nursery have been 
enjoying the story of 
Goldilocks & the 
Three Bears this 
week, through an 
adventure in our 
woods; tasting 
porridge & acting the 
story out.  

 

 

 

KS1 children have been 
preparing this week for their 
‘Dinosaur Museum’ which 
parents and families can visit 
next Wednesday morning! 
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